PACIFIC GAS .D ELECTRIC COMPANY COP i

INDUSTRIAL RELATIONS
741.5

Review Committee File No. 947

San Joaquin Division Grievance No. D.Gr/C 25-69-17

Reawarding of a Lineman Vacancy Based on Delay in
Report Date of Apprentice Lineman

April 15, 1970

MR. L. A. WETTER, Chairman
San Joaquin Division
Joint Grievance Committee

The Union has recently informed the Company members of
the Review Committee that the above-~subject grievance has been
withdrawn from the agenda of the Review Committee. We are
attaching a copy of the Union's letter for your information.

It will be in order for you to note in the minutes of
your next Division Joint Grievance Committee meeting that this
case is considered closed.

Lo oo
L. V. BROWN, Chairman
Review Committee

LVB:RS
Attach.

cc: EEFoley
IWBonbright
JAFairchild
HJStefanetti
IJChinn
~JIWilder, IBEW



April 10, 1970

dr. L. V. Brown, Chairnan
Review Committee

Pacific Gas & Electric Company
245 Matket Strest

San Prancisce, Csliforais

Dear My. Brown:?

Union is wlthdruwing, without prejudice, Review
Comnittee File No, 947-69-100 (Ssn Joaquin Division
Grievance No. 25-69-17) from the active agonda of
the Reviaw Comnmittee.

No useful purpose would be served by the contiauance
of this case since My, R. J. Hill has resigned his
employment with the Pacific Gas § Electric Company

Yery truly yours,

John J. Wilder, Secretary
Reviev Committes

Jirde
cc: WHBury
MMederos




